
Main High Voltage MOF1 Substation Underground Pipeline Project Notice 
 

Subject: Notice of vehicle parking prohibition and scheduled project of 
underground pipeline work on the east parking lot and pathway of Motorcycle 
Parking Ramp.   
■ The project will be conducted on 2023/3/1(Fri)~ 2023/3/15(Fri) 
■ The construction area covers the east parking lot and pathway of 
Motocycle Parking Ramp, as shown on the maps. All vehicles are prohibited to 
enter or park at the designated area during the construction period. We kindly 
request both vehicles and personnel follow the designated detour routes.  
■ To ensure the safety of all personnel, the construction area will be isolated 
with safety barriers. We kindly request that all unrelated vehicles and 
personnel refrain from approaching the construction site during construction 
period. In the event of rain or any significant school events, the project may be 
postponed. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Contractor：Jiayen Construction Industrial Co., Ltd. 

(Mr. Phan: 0921-602770) 
Contact：Mr. Wu , Division of Construction and Maintenance 

03-5162289  
Emergency Contact for Campus Safety：Campus Security Office 03-5715131 

(Campus phone：33333) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The construction area is prohibited from entering. 

Please pay attention to safety! 


